
“Our legislative session begins 
January 8th and the work we 

do here in Connecticut has 
never felt more important. One 
thing that undoubtedly makes 
our work better is when we get 

to hear from you – so I hope 
you’ll take my survey and reach 
out to me directly if I can ever 

be of any help.”

— Rep. Amy Morrin Bello
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PLEASE TAKE MY SURVEY 
•	 Protected a billion dollars in recent 

tax cuts 

•	 Increased funding for higher 
education, early childhood, mental 
health, and nonprofits

•	 Prioritized supports for seniors by 
improving access to home-based and 
nursing home care, and making it 
easier for families to navigate their 
options

HELP ME COME UP WITH THE BEST IDEAS FOR WETHERSFIELD 
FOR THE UPCOMING LEGISLATIVE SESSION!

Hold your phone 
camera over the QR 
code and click the link 
or visit my website 
(listed below) to take 
my legislative survey.

860-240-8585 
Amy.MorrinBello@cga.ct.gov

housedems.ct.gov/MorrinBello
facebook.com/RepMorrinBello

DON’T HESITATE 
TO REACH OUT:

WHAT WE ACCOMPLISHED IN 2024:

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU!


